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Right to Life – LIFESPAN does not share, 
distribute, copy, or give its membership lists 
to outside groups or individuals under any 

circumstances. This is done in order to protect 
the value of these lists and the privacy of our 
members. Our volunteers, while working on a 

Right to Life – LIFESPAN project, are permitted to 
use the membership lists, but they are not to give 

the lists to any other individual or group.


